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Praise goes to those who deserve it
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W e wrote to the TIC on 8 March to ask for its help to
settle a dispute between a hotel in Tsimshatsui and us.

With its unstinting help, we were able to come to an agreement
with the hotel on the rates and allocation of rooms. We would
therefore like to express our highest gratitude to the TIC. What
it did this time has helped resolve a conflict between industry
members, which reflects its determination to come forward to
fight for its members' interests.

The Executive Director of the TIC always works his hard-
est to protect the interests of the industry on our behalf and is
ready to help us whenever we are in need. He is really a role
model for the industry. If the TIC should need our help in the
future, we will do whatever we can to repay its kindness.

Charles Ng, General Manager,
Sincere International Travel Services

We visited Hong Kong on a tour during 1-5 February. Be-
cause of our unhappy shopping experience in Hong Kong,

we filed a complaint with the TIC on 12 February after return-
ing to Shanghai and learning that all TIC members promised a
100% refund on purchases. Mr Chan, of the TIC's Inbound Department,
called us right away and his sincerity instantly shortened the
distance between Hong Kong people and their mainland compatriots,
making us believe that the TIC was the guardian of tourists and
that our grievances would certainly be settled.

It turned out that our hunch was right. Mr Chan promptly
sent a letter to the travel agency concerned on 13 February
and it agreed to refund to us on 17 February. Mr Chan told us
the result two days later by fax. It took a mere six days for the
TIC to settle our complaint and we are really impressed by its
efficiency and impartiality. The TIC's action proves that it fulfils
its promise to protect the interests of tourists, and we are happy
that it pays no lip service to us Shanghainese. We will tell the
media in Shanghai and our friends and relatives the trustwor-
thiness of the TIC, and hope that Hong Kong will become a real
shoppers' paradise where we can shop with no worry!

Zhang Peiming, Wang Weimin & Liu Yiping
Tourists from Shanghai


